
Please fund the MCFSC with a minimum of $50,000  for the following year. The work that has been done by this group 

has been extremely competent and totally necessary. As our climate changes and the drought continues we are all at 

risk for losing our homes and lives. Please continue supporting this program.  Sincerely Cassie Gibson  

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 


